
Supervisors- 

 

We are very disappointed to learn that the proposal to expand personal 

grows in rural neighborhoods like ours is being revisited.  We are in 

strong opposition to the changes proposed by Supervisors Haschak and 

Williams in item 3b eliminating or reducing current restrictions to 

medicinal and adult-use cannabis cultivation in residential neighborhoods. 

 

We urge all Board members to again reject these proposals and to protect 

our residential neighborhoods. 

 

Thank you, Chuck and Barbara Vaughn 


